
Valentine’s
U C W  F E B R U A R Y  2 0 2 3  N E W S L E T T E R

World Day of Prayer, Friday, March 3rd, 2023 
 

Nearly New Sale and Book Sale, 
Thursday, Friday, Saturday - April, 20, 21, 22

 
Easter Cards will again be sent to Rideau Park

Families who have lost loved ones during the year
and others who are no longer able to attend

church and activities in person. 
 

Coffee Party
You are invited to the UCW
Valentine's Coffee Party on

Tuesday, February 14th, from
1:30-3pm in Beecroft Hall.
Seating is limited, so please

contact Sandra Weedmark to
reserve a spot. Freewill Offering.

613-731-6447

Planning ahead!
Further details to follow...



In other UCW news, we are looking for members with new and different ideas for
our proposed pilot projects - a UCW Finance Sub-Committee, and a Community
Building Sub-Committee.

The Finance Sub-Committee would meet 2-3 times in the Fall, to prepare a draft
budget, propose local charitable donations, estimate donation totals to
charities, Mission & Service and Rideau Park General Fund, and recommend
Memorial Fund projects to the UCW.  An interest in and knowledge of local
charities would be helpful, but not necessary.  Please contact Lisa Sadler
lisadler@hotmail.com if you are interested.

The Community Building Sub-Committee would meet three or four times
annually and propose project ideas to the UCW  that  focus  on creating
community between church groups - based on their interests and needs - and
the UCW.
Knowledge of other groups and activities within the church would be helpful - in
all age ranges.
Please contact Judy Pare - judy2006@sympatico.ca if interested.

 Exciting Initiatives 

Turkey Pies and other frozen deli items will be
available in early March. Details to follow. 

Bake Sale after Sunday Service on March 26th!

"Souper Bowl" Sunday
Purchase some frozen soup on Super Bowl Sunday, February 12,

after Sunday Service.  
$5 for a 2 cup serving.


